
Northern Light Eastern Maine Medical Center is seeking a BC/BE Ophthalmologist to join our 
team! 

 Preferably with fellowship training in Glaucoma. 

 As the only glaucoma specialist north of Portland, this is a unique opportunity as we 
grow this much-needed service for our region. 

Why Northern Light Health? 

 Robust compensation and benefits package 
 Student loan reimbursement programs 
 Relocation bonus 
 Sign on bonus 
 Flexible schedules and exceptional work/life balance 
 Generous PTO benefits 
 Leadership and teaching opportunities, if desired 

About Northern Light Eastern Maine Medical Center 

Northern Light Eastern Maine Medical Center is a 411-bed, ACS-verified Level II trauma, and 
regional tertiary care center serving a patient population of 500,000 living in the northern 2/3 
of the state. Our hospital has invested in a new $300 million tower which opened in 2016 and 
includes new lobby and dining facilities and state-of-the-art NICU. In 2017, our modernization 
project continued with consolidated cardiac services, new surgical suites and post-anesthesia 
recovery unit, and renovated labor and delivery unit. 

About Bangor, Maine 

Bangor, the regional hub for medicine, the arts, and commerce, is an award-winning small city. 
Whether you enjoy dining, the arts, the great outdoors, history, architecture, shopping or 
sports, you are sure to find something to do and lots to love here. Bangor’s central location 
allows easy access to everything Maine has to offer – scenic coastline and beaches, camping, 
hiking, canoeing, charming downtowns and shopping, theater and the arts, and so much more. 
Schools rank among New England’s best and the University of Maine, with its cultural and 
sports amenities, is located in neighboring Orono. Bangor International Airport offers direct and 
one-stop nationwide connections. 

For more information, please contact: 

Gavin Higgins, Provider Recruiter 

Email: ghiggins@northernlight.org  

Phone: 207-973-5358 


